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I am extremely concerned about the ongoing health impacts (micro plastics in water sources and airborne 
micro plastics and waste) of this facility, in such close proximity to our community. I’m concerned about the 
increase in traffic/trucks/safety around the site. I am very worried about the site becoming a dumping ground 
for extra plastic/other waste and the hazards, such as fires, that this may cause. Similar facilities in Asia have 
had to be shut down for these reasons. This is not the right site - this location is one of our countries most 
beautiful pockets of semi rural and agricultural land - it is absolute madness to think that our beautiful 
environment could be ruined by such a facility. Find another site. No Plasrefine in Moss Vale!!! 
 

 




